
Junior Kindergarten Newsletter
Week of November 15, 2021
Academics

1. We are moving on to the letter
F.  We continue to review all of
the letters we have learned
o.so far.
We will be completing some
literacy activities with our read
aloud books “There Was an
Old Lady Who Swallowed
Some Leaves” by Lucille
Colandro and “There Was an
Old Lady Who Swallowed a
Pie”  by Alison Jackson

2. We have been looking at the
concept of more and less and
this past week I extended it to
include greater than, less than,
and equal to.  These are
common math terms that I
thought I would expose them
to.  They enjoyed making the
crocodile/alligator eat the
larger group of items. Using
the crocodile/alligator will help
them transition when they are
required to use the greater
than, less than, and equal to
symbols.  We are now moving
on to the teen numbers.

3. In religious education our new
ABC Bible Verse is “Do not be
anxious about anything….”
Philippians 4:6  We will focus
much of the week on

thankfulness and giving God
thanks.

Books:
“There Was an Old Lady Who
Swallowed Some Leaves” by Lucille
Colandro and “There Was an Old
Lady Who Swallowed a Pie”  by
Alison Jackson
Other:
Much of the school is in the process
of practicing for and recording
music for the Christmas Concert.
We will be practicing this week
singing a simple song to be recorded
on Friday.  I am not a music teacher
so it is merely an opportunity for the
students to  participate and have
fun.  If you could have your child
wear a Christmas sweater/shirt on
Friday for the recording.   I am going
to provide Santa Hats.  This will be
shown as a school wide event later in
the season.  If you do not want your
child to participate please let me
know.

Yours in Christ,
Christine Shank
Junior Kindergarten Teacher
Charlottesville Catholic School
c.shank@cvillecatholic.org


